
April 13, 2020 
 
Hello Parents and Guardians: 
 
This week is spring break. Teachers and students will have this time to rest and re-engergize 
before finishing the school year.  We appreciate the parents and students connecting with the 
learning online as we go through this unusual experience.   
 
Food - Lunch pick up at KPMS  11-1 pm, parents can go to district link to get delivery at the bus 
stop.  https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfS5S-
11RhUWc8dyMRG6YLR62MrKXSMmYQOpGoPhFSd_56d9Q/viewform 
Food backpacks, now boxes, delivered on Saturday  to the following locations:  Evergreen 
Elementary, Gateway Park, Henderson Bay 12-1pm.  Lunch is for every student, not just free 
and reduced students during the shutdown.  Food services will be serving lunches during the 
Spring Break this week. 
 
Parent Need Survey:  https://forms.gle/amTvMDsqRLjpmf7y7 The link is a survey for any 
parent need such as mental/health resources, computer/hotspot needs, or other that KPMS 
can solve or direct families to possible resources.   
 
Schoology Tips:   
C:\Users\goebelj\Desktop\Parent Accounts in Schoology, Parents updated 2019 (1).pdf 
 
KPMS first period teachers will be sending the parent access code after spring break.  Not all 
parents have their codes as we understand.  The parent code gives parent access to an 
individual student’s Schoology accounts to check on assignments if needed.  Above is a link for 
general parent instructions.  You can still access with your student’s codes. 
 
Online Registration information will be sent out to students and parents on 4/27/2020 for 
6/7th graders.  PHS will contact 8th grade students about registration when PHS determines 
dates for the process. 
 
8th Grade Drive Thru (Moving On) Event:  Staff are trying to plan and arrange a drive thru 
experience for 8th graders.  This will be following the safe distancing guidelines.  Staff are 
thinking creatively to provide some special event for 8th grade as they transition.  More details 
to come as we plan. 
 
Thank you for your patience as KPMS staff deliver the online learning.  We get better every 
week.  There will not be new assignments or zooms this week during spring break, but students 
can still access the learning activities on Schoology. 
 
My hope is that your families are safe.  We miss the children. 
 
Jeri Goebel, Principal 
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